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September 2022

Dear Parent/Carers
As you will be aware, students now attend school in their PE kit on the days they have PE. We have already seen a positive impact, including increased participation rates and more learning time in PE lessons. 
Last year we worked closely with staff, students, parents and Uniform Direct to ensure the compulsory additional items were items of clothing that all stakeholders approved of and we are really pleased with the outcome. Students wearing the correct PE uniform look exceptionally smart and represent the Academy with pride. 
We acknowledge that there have been some stock issues with suppliers, however the majority of these are now resolved. Over the coming weeks, we will be focusing on PE uniform and ensuring that students are wearing the correct items. 
The PE uniform consists of: 
· Mid-layer with Academy logo
· Polo/ round neck t-shirt with Academy logo
· Leggings/Tracksuit bottoms with Academy logo
· Plain black shorts 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would appreciate your support in ensuring your child has and wears the correct PE uniform. Students will not be permitted to wear non-Academy items. If you require financial support in order to purchase the uniform, please contact generalenquiries@priorycity.co.uk and a member of staff will be in touch to discuss how/if we can support you and your child.
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Form Tutor in the first instance.
Yours faithfully
Mrs Gallafent
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